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ADVISORY BULLETIN #71 
 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 
 Due to the circumstances surrounding the coronavirus (COVID-19), the Rating Bureau has 
closed its office in Newark until further notice.  The Online Assigned Risk system, as well as all other 
electronic platforms, are still available.  The Rating Bureau remains open for business, and its 
employees will strive to continue to provide excellent service to all stakeholders during this time.   
 
 Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 Paul G. Witko 
 Executive Director 
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